
Mount, Gail

From: State Clearinghouse <State.Clearinghouse@doa.nc.gov>
Sent: Monday, July 13, 2015 11:24 AM
To: Mount, Gail
Subject: EMAIL NOTIFICATION: SCH# 16-E-4600-0001. SP-5273 Sub0

Dear Ms. Mount,

This is a notification to you that the N.C. State Environmental Review Clearinghouse has received the Amended
Application ofPecan Solar, LLC project. This project has been assigned State Clearinghouse #16-E-4600-0G01 and this
number should be used in all inquiries or correspondence with this office.

Copies ofthe environmental document are being sent tovarious governmental organizations for review and
comment. In addition, notification ofthe availability ofthe document will appear on the North Carolina Environmental
Bulletin at httD://www.doa.nc.gov/clearing/ebulletln.aspx.

The review ofthis project should be completed on August 10,2015. After the review has concluded, thecomments and
signoff letter will be email tothe email address used for this message. If you have an alternate email, please email itto
me at State.Clearinehouse(5)doa.nc.gov.

Should you have anyquestions, pleaseemail State.Clearinghouse@doa.nc.gov

Sincerely,

CtystcH/'Be^
State Environmental Review Clearinghouse
NC Department ofAdministration
Office: (919) 807-2419
Email: State. CIeanii([house(^do:).nc.fov

Notice: E-mail correspondence to andfrom this address may be subject to the North Carolina PublicRecords Law andmay be .
disclosed to thirdparties by an authorizedstate official.


